
INVITATION TO BID 

 

The Supervisors of Lower Mifflin Township will be accepting sealed bid proposals 
for the following project:  

Tar & Chip on Mountain Road  
** Bituminous Seal Coat using CRS-2Por RS-2P and #8 Aggregate at 1.0% wash 
** Double Application of Bitminous Seal Coat using CRS-2P or RS-2P and #8 
aggregate at 1.0% wash 
Roads are 20-21’ wide 

The materials specified herein shall meet the standard requirements of the 
PennDOT.  Interested bidders should contact the secretary, Brandi Lay at 717-776-
6121 for specifications and forms.  

Bids will be opened at the Township Building, 529 Shed Rd, Newville during the 
regular monthly meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 27, 2024. Bids will be 
accepted until 7:00PM that evening and will be opened at approximately 7:15PM 
that same evening. 

 

Brandi Lay, Secretary 
Lower Mifflin Township 
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